
C23-258  

 

  

  
  

October 3, 2023  
  
  
ORDERED:   
     

That Superintendent’s Recommendation #23-239, be adopted as follows: that the School Committee 
approve the deletion of the early day scheduled for January 24, 2023, on the 2023/2024 Cambridge Public 
Schools District Calendar. 

 

     A true copy:  

      Attest:   

             Ariel B. Kennebrew  
                   Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee  
    
c:     Superintendent   
      
 


